
 

The fair, our main fundraising event of  the year,  
is a great opportunity for our students to share what 
they’ve learned, and what they are passionate about,  

with the greater community.  
 

Attractions include salt and freshwater live animals,  
interactive exhibits, demonstrations, crafts, games,  

music, and more.  
 

There will also be snacks and drinks for sale.  
 

Come support our club while learning all about  
our aquatic environments. 

Digitally Distracted 
Parenting in the Digital Age 

 

 Saturday, April 20, 2024 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM  

Pearl River High School Cafeteria  

Entry through the gymnasium entrance.  


